
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
500 C Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20472 

         W-06022 

March 29, 2006 

MEMORANDUM TO: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators and the  
National Flood Insurance Program Servicing Agent 

FROM:   David I. Maurstad 
    Acting Director 
    Mitigation Division 

SUBJECT:   Memorandum from President George W. Bush 

I am pleased to share with you the attached memorandum from President Bush to the Secretary of 
the Department of Homeland Security, dated March 23, 2006.  This memorandum enables the NFIP 
to borrow up to $20.775 billion dollars from the United States Treasury to pay claims to NFIP 
policyholders. 

Your work to deliver flood insurance coverage and benefits to your policyholders is greatly 
appreciated. 

Attachment 

cc:   Vendors, IBHS, FIPNC, Government Technical Representative 

Suggested Routing: Accounting, Claims, Marketing 
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